
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
To: Francesco Bonami <bbonami@aol.com>
Date: Saturday, March 17, 2001 15:08

Dear Francesco, I hope you are feeling better, I heard you were down with a serious 
bronchitis? Well, I feel like shit about not being able to get you here in April. The 
economic crisis hit Turkey really bad this time,  my funds were sapped, and projects 
put on hold, and although I can still get some colleagues here, it is done naturally 
with the aid of places like the BC or the Goethe Institute, something the Italians are 
pretty short of, and Americans have never heard of!

I am still scrambling around, please bear with me until I get the house back in order.

Warmest,

VK

VASIF KORTUN

PLEASE NOTE NEW TELEPHONE  NUMBERS
TEL: 90.212.293.2361
FAX: 90.212.293.3071
GSM: 90.542.243.5810

PLEASE USE THE ADDRESS BELOW
Vasif Kortun
Hakim Tahsin Sok. 10/1
Emirgan, Istanbul TURKEY


